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10th Combat Aviation Brigade to hold welcome home ceremony 

  

FORT DRUM, N.Y. — The 10th Combat Aviation Brigade will hold a welcome home ceremony 
for Main Body Flight 3 on Wheeler-Sack Army Airfield. At this time, the ceremony is 
scheduled to take place at 3 p.m. on Monday, Feb. 17. 

  

The brigade recently returned from a deployment to the U.S. Central Command area of 
responsibility, where it supported Combined Joint Task Force - Operation Inherent Resolve 
and its mission to defeat the ISIS and maintain an enduring security cooperation framework. 

  

The ceremony will honor the achievement of the 10th Mountain Division (Light Infantry) 
Soldiers and be followed by a reunion with the Soldiers families. 

  

### 

  

NOTE TO EDITORS: The information contained in this advisory is for planning purposes 
only and is embargoed until the welcome home ceremony has begun. Flight times can 
shift with little notice, but RSVP’d media will receive an updated timeline as changes 
occur. 

  

Media interested in attending the ceremony must RSVP by 2 p.m. on Saturday, Feb. 15 and 
be at the 10th Mountain Division and Fort Drum Museum parking lot 1 hour prior to the 
ceremony start on Monday, Feb. 17.  

  

For more information and to RSVP, contact SSG Brittany Washington at 
brittany.a.washington3.mil@army.mil or (803) 719-1000. 
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